
 

         Rothwell Primary School 

Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Once again, it has been another action packed week at Rothwell Primary School. 

 

On Tuesday Year 5 and 6 visited The 
Bradford Industrial Museum. It was a 
unique and memorable experience 

where we learned about the birth of the 
industrial revolution and the changes in 
technology throughout this period. Chil-
dren got to experience original objects 
and artefacts bringing the topic to life.  

 

Also on Tuesday, our children in years 3 and 4 were given the opportunity to attend ‘The Wizard 

of Oz’ performance at The West Yorkshire Playhouse along with many of the ‘Dementia Friendly’ 

groups. We thank Peter Smith and Nicky Taylor (Theatre and Dementia Research Associate) for 

providing this wonderful opportunity for our children. It was a fantastic per-

formance and our children really enjoyed it. It was simply enchant-

ing!  Once again, the staff were super proud of the children's "impeccable 

behaviour", which was commented on by the staff at the Yorkshire Play-

house, members of the audience and the actors (even the Wicked Witch 

was impressed!). Year 3/4 were even lucky enough to meet the cast after 

the show. Well done to you all! 

 

 

Thanks once again to our generous PTA for paying for transport. The children loved it! 

 

Another exciting experience during the week was the visit ‘Mr Egypt’ to children in years 3 and 4 
as part of their Ancient Egypt’ topic. What Mr Egypt does not know about this ancient civilisation is 
not worth knowing!  He is an actual archaeologist, who lives in Egypt most of the year.  The chil-
dren had a fabulous day, the highlight being turning their friends into Mummies! 

 

 

 

 

 

Finally, Reception Class enjoyed their fairy tale dress up day, yesterday. The children have loved 
re-telling the story of Snow White, especially the part with the poison apple. They wrote some su-
per sentences about the pantomime and they have carefully followed the recipe instructions to 
bake some gingerbread men. 

 
 

Reminders 

These have 

been mentioned 

in previous 

newsletters: 

*Black footwear 

only please. (No 

white on trainers 

please). 

*Fitbits are not 

permitted in 

school - this has 

been in several 

previous news-

letters. 

*Thanks for sup-

porting your chil-

dren by provid-

ing healthy 

packed lunches. 



 

Relief Cleaner/Maternity Leave cover (At Rothwell Primary). 

Hours: Monday to Friday 16:30 to 19:00 

£8.21 PH  

Please call Mike Hall on 07525 392585 for further information 

Enhanced DBS would be required. 


